
October 10, 2024 

 

Chris Lopez 
District 3 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors 
599 El Camino Real 
Greenfield, CA 93927 
 

Subject:  Application for a seat on the Gonzales District Cemetery Board  

 

Dear Supervisor Lopez, 

The purpose of this letter is to apply for the open seat on the Gonzales District Cemetery 
Board of Directors. I want to be on the Board because I care very much about the 
conditions at the cemetery.  

The Gonzales Cemetery is an Endowment Cemetery, which means that the interned and/or 
their families have paid for the care and maintenance of the cemetery.  I want to help 
ensure that that required maintenance is done. 

Over the last few years, I noticed some problems at the cemetery, so I started attending 
Board meetings. I’m pleased to say that my attendance paid off; because of my 
suggestion, the Board recently posted a list of contact information and cemetery hours 
outside the office. 

As you can see, my desire to care for the Gonzales District Cemetery is sincere. Please 
approve my nomination to the Board so that I can officially continue to improve and 
maintain conditions at the cemetery.  A list of my qualifications is enclosed. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rosann Pisoni 

 


